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May 8, 2020 

Town of Bristol Planning Board 
395 Metacom Ave 
Bristol, RI 02809 
 

Dear Town of Bristol Planning Board,  

I am writing to share that the open optional comment period that we agreed to conduct, per 
the Town of Bristol Planning Board’s recommendation, has closed. Enclosed you will find the letter 
that was sent to all abutters of the proposed Bristol Landfill Solar Site. During this open comment 
period, we received no inquiries from our neighbors. I am writing this letter to notify you the 
comment period has closed, and thus we are submitting the combined Master/ Preliminary Plan for 
review and consideration. We understand this optional comment period does not replace the 
requirement for a Public Meeting and wanted to offer a chance to address questions neighbors may 
have as a part of our application package.  

 

We look forward to proceeding with the permitting process.  

Sincerely, 

 

Laura Frazier 

Director of Operations and Administration   
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